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Message from Donna McQuality, Yavapai County Clerk of the Superior 
Court regarding Mandatory E-Filing 

 
The Arizona Supreme Court has issued Administrative Order 2017-117, which 
requires attorneys to electronically file initiation and post-initiation civil case 
documents when filing into the Yavapai County Superior Court and Mohave 
County Superior Court. This requirement becomes effective December 1, 2017.  
Though it is not mandatory, self-represented litigants may also file electronically.  
Procedural requirements described in Supreme Court Administrative Order No. 
2016-20 and Yavapai County Administrative Order 2017-17 shall apply to all civil 
case documents.    
 
Currently civil case e-Filing is supported through eFileAZ and AZTurboCourt in 
the Superior Courts for Yavapai County and Mohave County and through 
AZTurbo Court for the Superior Court in Maricopa and Pima Counties. 
 
It is recommended filers attend training for e-Filing.  For information on available 
training dates and locations please visit 
www.azcourts.gov/efilinginformation/training or contact the AOC Support Center 
at 602-452-3519 or 800-720-7743. 
 
END 
 
For more information about this news release, please contact Donna McQuality, 
Yavapai County Clerk of Superior Court at (928) 771-3312. 
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